Meeting: Coalition for Healthy Great Grand Forks
Location: Park Board

Date: 02/12/09
Present: «GreetingLine», «GreetingLine», «GreetingLine», Cindy Janssen, Leah Wagner, Molly Soeby, Angela Belgarde, Rachel Aure

	Agenda Items
	Discussion/Conclusion
	Action
	Responsible Party

	Review Minutes
	No changes.
	No Action.
	Allen Anderson

	Treasurer’s Report
	Molly Soeby reported that the current account balance is $831.34. The liability insurance has been paid. Invoices will be sent to Community Builder Agencies. $200 remains the fee for Community Builders.
Discussion was held regarding opening a Coalition for a Healthy GGF checking account at Riverfork Federal Credit Union. The President and Treasurer would be names on the account. 
	Allen Anderson motioned to open a coalition checking account at Riverfork Federal Credit Union. Rachel Aure seconded. The motion carried.
	Molly Soeby

	CHGGF Officers
	It was announced that the new officers for CHGGF are as follows:
President – Cindy Janssen

Vice President – Donna Bernhardt

Treasurer – Molly Soeby

Secretary – Allen Anderson
	No Action.
	All

	Email
	Discussion was held about having a coalition email address to place on the website. The website could be used by the public to contact the coalition.
	Allen Anderson will look into this.
	Allen Anderson

	Agency News
	Molly Soeby shared information regarding the “Giving Hearts Day”. DMF’s goal is to raise $2 million.
Chris Langei shared information on the development of a Health Screening Tool. Funding for the project was provided in part by Wal-Mart. The goal is to screen 250 people with the newly developed tool.
	No Action.
	

	Adjournment
	Next meeting will be Wednesday, March 11, 2009 at 2:00 PM in the Grand Forks Park District Board Room. This will be our annual meeting.
	Chris Langei motions to adjourn. Debbie Thompson seconded. The motion carried. Meeting adjourned.
	All
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